
Council Meeting Date: 01/09/2018  6-1 
 

TOWN OF APPLE VALLEY 
TOWN COUNCIL STAFF REPORT 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Town Council  Date:   January 9, 2018 
  
From:  Kofi Antobam, Director of Finance  Item No: 6 
 Finance Department 
  
Subject: A RESOLUTION ESTABLISHING SEWER USER CHARGES INCLUSIVE 

OF AN INCREASE IN AN AMOUNT OF THREE DOLLARS AND 
TWENTY-FOUR CENTS ($3.24) PER EQUIVALENT DWELLING UNIT 
PER MONTH AND ESTABLISHING AN OPERATIVE DATE FOR 
APPLICATION OF THE PROPOSED INCREASE  

T.M.  Approval:_____________________________  Budgeted Item:  Yes   No  N/A 

 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 

1. Open the public hearing for Resolution 2017-34,   
2. Leave the public hearing open and continue the public hearing to May 8, 2018. 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
At the Town Council meeting on November 14, 2017, the Town Council adopted 
Resolution 2017-34, setting the time and place of the public hearing as January 9, 2018 
at 6:30 p.m. in the Town Council Chambers and authorizing the mailing of the required 
Prop. 218 notices to the property owners of record.  
 
At this time, staff believes that the aforementioned action should be continued until May 
8, 2018.  At that time, re-noticing and required mailing to the property owners will be 
conducted. 
 
Based on the above, staff recommends adoption of the recommended action. 
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